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CAUTION: This email originated outside of our organization. Exercise caution prior to
clicking on links or opening attachments.
As a New Mexico resident, I think a small reduced fee is appropriate to show we all need to do
our part.  An Annual Pass is very economical.  
Maybe free passes for people who have a Medicaid card?

Please increase rates for electricity and sewage dumping

Have a sliding scale for camping fees based on size of vehicle
1. Tent and car/trucks-Lowest
2. Small Recreational Vehicles- Higher
3. Big Recreational Vehicles- VERY HIGH!  These use a lot of resources and tear up the
roads.

Beautiful places like Villanueva State Park are places to enjoy the natural world.

Possibly consider turning small beautiful state parks into tent-car-truck camper only.  I can
remember How Very Nice it was before big RV's started moving in to use electricity and
dump sewage. 

Best Wishes
Victoria
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